
We can help you 
understand the new 
Paycheck Protection 
Program, including: 

•	 Eligibility criteria for the 
loan program

•	 The definition of payroll 
costs under the law

•	 How forgiveness is 
calculated and when money 
has to be spent

CALL 888-4KJKLAW  |  9AM - 7PM 
WEDNESDAY 4/1 & FRIDAY 4/3
1-888-455-5529

Complimentary 

20
MINUTE

consultations

KJK.com

A LAW FIRM BUILT FOR BUSINESS.

CLEVELAND OFFICE

216.696.8700

INTRODUCING OUR
CORONAVIRUS HOTLINE

We know the current coronavirus pandemic has created a lot 
of uncertainty for your business, and we're here to help you 
navigate these challenging times. That's why KJK Cares is 
launching our Ohio Small Business Coronavirus Hotline.

Our dedicated staff will be available at 1-888-4KJKLAW (1-888-455-5529) on Wednesday, April 
1 and Friday, April 3 from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m., providing complimentary 20-minute consultations 
on the CARES Act and available SBA loan programs.

An Initiative of 

No attorney-client relationship is formed by calling KJK’s pro-bono hotline. KJK’s pro-bono hotline is not an offer to represent you, nor is the pro-bono hotline established 
to obtain, or attempt to obtain, you or your business as a client. Any information obtained by a caller through the KJK cares initiative or pro-bono hotline is not, nor is 
it intended to be, legal advice. Therefore, the information should not be relied upon as legal advice. The KJK cares initiative and pro-bono hotline is intended solely to 
provide legal information related to the various financial relief programs available due to the novel coronavirus pandemic and not for the purposes of consultation to 
represent you or your business. The KJK cares initiative and pro-bono hotline is not a solicitation and not an attempt by a KJK attorney to engage in an attorney-client 
relationship. Any and all information given by a KJK attorney through the KJK cares initiative and pro-bono hotline has been diligently researched but is subject to change.

COLUMBUS OFFICE

614.427.5731


